
Agenda Item No. 8 

Collaboration with Warwickshire Fire and Rescue Service 

Input from Councillor Peter Watts 

 

“ Within the recent Autumn Budget statement as issued by 

Central Government there were indications of further cuts to 

Public services. Whilst the FRA is already dealing with central 

government imposed cut, we should wait to see what these 

further cuts are and how they will be imposed on the FRA. 

Therefore I propose that this committee await a formal 

response before commencement or partnership with other Fire 

Authorities and until this position becomes clear there should 

be no further work with any  Fire Authority.  All work in this 

respect should cease for a 2 year period . 
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